
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please read the information below to get more information about how you and your family can pick up 
your student’s diploma on our first ever Diploma Day. 
 
Students:  Come to this event in your cap and gown so you can get your picture taken with your diploma. 
 
When:  Wednesday, June 10​th 

We will be handing out diplomas by your student’s counselor 
Laurel’s Students 

10:00am Last names A – L 
10:30am Last names M – Z 

 
Jennifer’s Students 

11:15am Last names A – L 
11:45am Last names M – Z 

 
Kelsey’s Students 

1:00pm Last names A – L 
1:30pm Last names M – Z 

 
Elsa’s Students 

2:15pm Last names A – L 
2:45pm Last names M – Z 

 
 
Students and families will drive into the turnaround (see map on back side). When it is your turn, your 
student will get out of the car, pick up their diploma, and then pose for a photo.  Your student will get back 
in the car and you will exit out onto Burr Street (see map). 
 
Limit of one car per student Family members need to stay in the car 
 
We strongly encourage families and students to wear face coverings (except for the picture of course) 
 
If you are walking up to diploma day, you will enter from N Burr St.  
You will stand in the designated area until we call you forward. 
 
We ask that you follow the directions to ensure every student can get their diploma and we can keep all of 
our students and families safe. 



 

 
 
Cars can line up along N Burr St (heading North) and N Central St (heading West).  Burr will be ONE WAY 
for the day (you cannot enter Burr from N Smith St).  
 
Families will drive up to the turn-around and give your name to one of the staff members at the entrance 
to the turn around.  
 
Students will get their stoll from another staff member 
 
When you come up to the turn around, your student will get out of the car, get their diploma, turn to get a 
picture taken, and get back in the car.  
 
Your family can exit the turnaround and turn right onto Burr.  
 

 
 
This is not a graduation ceremony.  There will not be any speeches or other celebrations on this day. 
There will be a virtual graduation later in June, and we will find a way to celebrate the class of 2020 
together when it is safe to do so.  
 
If you cannot make it - we will mail you your diploma after the Diploma Day event 


